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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Carter Senior Center, Suicide Prevention, and More 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update that will post around 1 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about the Carter Senior Center, suicide prevention, and several 
events he attended during the week. 
 
The Carter Senior Center received a $28K grant from the Tennessee Department of Disability 
and Aging. The center plans to use those funds to purchase new gym equipment and furniture. 
 
Mayor Jacobs reminds folks that September is Suicide Prevention Month.  
 
“You know, discussing suicide prevention can be a difficult topic, but there are ways to help if 
you think someone is at risk. One is, don’t be afraid to ask questions,” says Mayor Jacobs. 
“These questions could start an honest, life-saving discussion.” 
 
Mayor Jacobs will continue to highlight suicide prevention awareness month in his weekly 
updates throughout September. For more information, please visit the Knox County Mayor 
Glenn Jacobs YouTube Channel where you’ll find this Public Service Announcement discussing 
suicide prevention measures and highlighting online resources.  
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aE1mFAyu5pg

